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Sarah sharp  and Tim Young: working hard to get things done 

CLLRs Tim Young and Sarah Sharp

www.chichesterarun.greenparty.org.uk

Three Cheers for the Bike Bus organised by Chichester Greens!
Encourage local schools to join the fun, safe, and green school bus.

Children in Bosham were cycling safely to their primary school last summer 
thanks to the Bike Bus. They loved it. They had adults with them who saw 
them safely across any busy junctions. It is great to see the children enjoying 
the freedom and exercise. 

Green Cllr Tim Young calls for more shade in Florence 
Park ‘Can you help with the watering please?” says Tim

The Bike Bus was organised by Green Party 
supporters, Georgie Armour and Jenny Cole. 
Jenny would love to see more Bike Buses in 
Chichester and would help with the 
organisation. Even the District Council are 
supporting this. Jenny says, “If your children’s 
school would like to do the same, contact me 
for more information on 07879263402. This is a 
great way to give children exercise, take cars 
off the road and reduce pollution - and it’s fun!”

Cycling to school safely, 
thanks to the Bike Bus and our 
Green Party helpers.

The council has been consulting with local residents about 
planting more trees around the football pitch in Florence 
Park. It will provide more shade and help to remove air 
pollution. There are already some volunteers to water the 
new trees, but more would be great. If you would like to 
help, please contact hard-working Green Cllr Tim Young 
tyoung@chichester.gov.uk

mailto:tyoung@chichester.gov.uk


Cheryl: Action on fly tipping 
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The Green Team has been asking 
local people what their main 
concerns are locally. A lot of people 
find speeding traffic a real problem. 
Green Party supporters, Stephanie 
and Alan Carn are part of a 
Speedwatch group for the Whyke
area. They regularly monitor along 
Whyke Rd and send their records of 
speeding cars to Sussex Police. The 
police send the drivers a warning 
letter, and drivers can be fined or 
lose points off their licence if they 
repeat the offence.

Speeding traffic in Whyke area.

You may be aware that Cllr Sarah 
Sharp has been on compassionate
leave since last year, when her 
husband, Bill, became seriously ill. 
Sadly, Bill died in July. Bill was 
actively involved in the local 
community. He was Vice Chair of 
the Chichester Society. He was a 
key driver in the campaigns to save
Rumboldswhyke School and the 
pub, Muchos Nachos at the Crown. Bill will be missed greatly by many people, 
by his many friends in Chichester and especially by Sarah and their children.
Sarah is now taking up  her council duties again.

Bill Sharp remembered
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Cllr Sarah Sharp and Alan Carn and 
the Speedwatch team
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